
119 January 2021 

Lachlan Keating 
Deaf Aotearoa 

Via email: Lachlan.Keating@deaf.org.nz 

Dear Lachlan 

WHANGANUI 
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD 

Te Poort Hauora o Whanganui 

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 
Whanganui 4540, New Zealand 

Official Information Act Request - OIA 13297 NZSL Interpreters and Contracts 

Under section 14 of the Official Information Act, the Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB) received 
a partial transfer of your request from the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment on 22 
December 2020. You requested the following information in relation to interpreters and contracts. 

■ Which government agencies currently fund NZSL interpreting do not have contracts in place with
suppliers and are instead operating on an ad-hoc basis?

The Whanganui District Health Board response: 

■ Which government agencies currently fund NZSL interpreting do not have contracts
in place with suppliers and are instead operating on an ad-hoc basis?

The Whanganui District Health Board does have a contract in place with a supplier.

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA 
co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz 

Yours sincerely 

ussell Simpson 
Chief Executive 

Chief Executive I Phone 06 348 3140 I Fax 06 345 9390
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